Dear Friend, November 15,2022

Pam made the comment not long after we made the decision to return to the states wondering how we will be
identified. For the last 20 years we have been “The Nolands, missionaries to the Arctic. Now we are just the
Nolands.” | heard a message recently on how God may change our identity through life direction and ministry
positions many times. Right now my identity from my ministry position is Assistant Pastor of The Sweet Springs
Baptist Church, but praise the Lord we will always be identified as a child of the King! Pam and | are thankful the
Lord has worked to lead us to this church and provide this position where we may continue to serve Him.

The Lord has blessed us greatly over the last 20 years with faithful supporting churches. As we look back over all
the people we have met and the places we have been able to minister since our first meeting and supporting
church that took us on in September 2002 when we started deputation we are amazed at all the Lord has done.
Not only has our family been privileged to serve, but awareness of the need for the gospel in the Arctic and other
remote places of the world is known by many and there have been souls saved and a church still serving in the
Hamlet of Aklavik because of your prayers, support, and encouragement.

As our transition back to the states is complete it is time to ask all of our regular support to be stopped by
December 31, 2022. All Points Baptist Mission has been a great help as they have continued to handle all of our
support through the transition. There are still several missionaries serving in the Arctic regions of the world so if
your church would want to support one of them in our place you can either contact myself of Bro. Morrison at All
Points and we can connect you with them. The mission’s contact info is on the bottom of this letter.

We did get a good report from Pam’s last PET scan that all of the cancer spots are shrinking. | will continue to send
out email updates on her progress so people can continue to pray specifically for her needs.

I know | have said it in past letters that saying thank you does not seem like much, but | am reminded that it is
what the Lord asks of us. Hebrews 13:15 By him therefore let us offer the sacrifice of praise to God continually,
that is, the fruit of our lips giving thanks to his name.

In His service,

Larry and Pam Noland
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